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The Embassy of the Republip of the Philippines presents its compliments to
the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) and has the honor to convey its
heartfelt condolences to UNFPA and to the family of Dr. Babatunde Osotimehin.

The Embassy of the Philippines also expresses its appreciation for the
advocacies and accomplishments of Dr. Osotimehin as Executive Director of the
UNFPA. 5 '

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the UNFPA the assurances of its highest consideration.

Bangkck, 22 June 2017
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